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        Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 

Y6 Boys Football After-School Club – Autumn 1 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Your child has expressed an interested in joining a Y6 boys football after-school club during the 
first autumn half-term. This club will take place on a Monday from 3.40 till 4.30pm, and will be led 
by Matt (from the Sheffield United Community Foundation). 
 
The dates for each of the sessions during this half-term are below. 
 
Session 1 – Monday 11th September 
Session 2 – Monday 18th September 
Session 3 – Monday 25th September 
Session 4 – Monday 2nd October  
Session 5 – Monday 9th October  
Session 6 – Monday 16th October  
 
For this club to be as successful as possible, we can only allow a group size of 30. This will be 
allocated by drawing names out of a hat. If you would like your child to take part in this club, 
please fill out the reply slip and hand it in to the school office by Friday 8th September.  
If your child has been selected, they will receive a confirmation slip for them to take home. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Hancock  

 
Y6 Boys Football After-School Club  
 

Pupil’s Name ____________________________________________________ Class _____ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Y6 boys football after-school club.  
 
My child will be collected from school by _______________ 
 
OR 
 
I give permission to go home alone. 
 
Name of Parent/Carer____________________________________   Signature ______________ 
Is there any medical information you would like to inform the school about which is in addition to 
the information we already hold? YES/NO (If yes please state on reverse) 


